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Daihatsu Provides Support to Northern Kyushu in the Aftermath of 

the Torrential Rains of July 2017 

  

Torrential rains afflicted the northern part of Kyushu in early July. Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. 

would like to offer its sincerest condolences to those who were bereaved, and its deepest 

sympathies to those who were otherwise affected by the disaster. 

 

Daihatsu will donate two million yen to Fukuoka and Oita Prefectures, both of which suffered 

damage from the rains, as well as provide the use of five mini commercial vehicles free of 

charge. 

 

Going forwards, Daihatsu intends to continue providing support to areas affected by the 

disaster. All at the company hope that the affected areas will recover as quickly as possible. 

 


